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“Dog Salmon Time (underneath)” :gwaxsam 

ʘ  Any parents wishing to volunteer at the school, including riding the bus and joining us on 

field trips must  have a criminal record check completed and on file with the school.  CRC’s 

need to include a vulnerable sectors check.  There is a letter which we can provide for you to 

take to the RCMP when requesting your  CRC.  Please contact the office if you have any ques-

tions 

ʘ  Hydro outages – What to do when the power goes out during a school day?  Any decision to 

close the school has to be made by the Superintendent, and no decision will likely be made in 

the first half an hour of a power failure.  Please wait for half an hour before contacting the 

school, as we are busy trying to relay and receive information when an event first happens. ʘ  

ʘ  Reminder to tuck an extra pair of socks into your child’s backpack for those cold, rainy days 

ahead. 

ʘ  Please note: The School Book Fair will not be available at the Christmas Craft Fair.  Please 

plan to shop at the school on Thursday, November 15th from 5:00-7:00 or on 

Friday, November 16th from 9:00-12:00.  Thank you!!  

I M P O R T A N T  

D A T E S  

 Daylight Savings 

Ends 

Nov. 4 

Remembrance 

day Assembly 

Nov. 9 

11:00 am 

Remembrance 

Day 

Nov 11 

School Closed 

for Remem-

brance Day 

Nov. 12 

Scholastic Book 

Fair in the 

school library 

Nov 15 

1-3 & 5-7 

Nov 16  

9-12 

Santa’s Work-

shop at the C.C. 

Christmas Craft 

Fair 

Nov 18 

11-3 

PAC Meeting in 

school library 

Nov 19 

@ 6:00  

Fresh To You 

Deliveries  

Nov 22 

Pro-D Day 

No Classes 

Nov 23 

Village Christ-

mas tree light 

Nov 25 

7:00 

Poinsettia  

Deliveries 

Nov.  

28 &29 
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Don’t forget to like 

us on   

 

 

to be advised of 

weekly updates, 

newsletters,  

special events and 

more as soon as 

they are posted! 

The Growing Smiles Fundraiser, run by Sea 

View School PAC is in full swing!   Order dead-

line is November 15th with delivery scheduled 

for November 28th & 29th.  All students have 

been given order forms and orders can also 

be placed by contacting the School office at 

250-284-3315 or online at:  

seaviewschool.growingsmilesfundraising.com  

Thank you for supporting Sea View School 

PAC and for helping to provide additional op-

portunities for our  

students.   

Growing Smiles Fundraiser Fresh to You Deliveries 
Fresh to you Deliveries and Pick-ups are 

being scheduled for Nov. 22nd .  If you 

have any questions or concerns please 

contact the office 284-3315.   

 

There are still several of each bundle 

available for purchase.  If there is one 

or two items from the bundle that you 

would like to purchase please contact 

Natalie for a per item purchase price. 

Potaotes, Beets, Squash, Red cabbage, 

Carrots and Apples are all available! 

REMINDERS 

http://www.seaviewschool.growingsmilesfundraising.com
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Scholastic Book Fair 

Remembrance Day 
Remembrance Day Assembly will be Friday, November 9th at 11:00 a.m. 

Students will  be working on poems, posters and essays to commemo-

rate this important holiday.  Poppy seeds have  been ordered and will be 

planted in front of the legion as another act of remembrance.  Students 

are invited to join Denise during the Placing of the Wreaths Ceremony  at 

the community Remembrance Day Service on Sunday, November 11th.  

Please meet at the Legion no later than 10:30 am if you would like to be 

a part of this ceremony.    

We are changing things up this year!   

Our first Book Fair will be held on the afternoon of Thursday 

November 15th from 1:00-3:00 (for kids only), this will give stu-

dents a chance to browse, purchase and make their wish lists. 

We will open again from 5:00-7:00 on Thursday evening for the 

public as well as parents and children.   The Book Fair will also 

be open on Friday from 9:00-12:00 for those who are unable to 

make it on Thursday.   

*PLEASE NOTE*  

THERE WILL NOT  BE A BOOK FAIR AT THE CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR THIS YEAR   

(due to not having enough staff available that weekend) 

**All Book Fair dates and times this year will be held in the SCHOOL LIBRARY** 

EVERY BOOK SOLD HELPS UP PURCHASE NEW BOOKS AND SUPPLIES FOR OUR LIBRARY AND CLASS-

ROOMS. COME ON OUT AND CHECK OUT ALL THE AMAZING NEW TITLES WE HAVE TO OFFER! 

Hot Lunches 

PAC and the Hungry Healthy Kids Program are working together to bring Hot Lunches to our stu-

dents twice a month this year.  Order forms will be sent home before each lunch and all meals will 

be $5.00.  All proceeds will be used to purchase a new dishwasher for our school. 

November Hot lunches are scheduled for:  

Wed.  November 14th—Cream of Mushroom soup, submarine sandwiches and fresh fruit salad 

Wed., November 28th—Hamburger soup, garden salad, bannock and chocolate pudding. 

A huge thank you to Mrs. Steffler for facilitating these lunches and to the grade 5-9 class for help-

ing to prepare, serve, and clean up!  
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Christmas Craft Fair 

Sea View School and Sea View School PAC will be present at this years annual Port Alice Community Christmas Craft 

Fair held on Sunday, November 18th from 11:00-3:00.   

Sea View School will be promoting  our Healthy Hungry Kids Program and will selling homemade jams and biscuit mix.  

We are always looking for new ways to fund this program and are open to any donations, suggestions and support 

from our community.  

 

 

 

PAC will be selling the last of their raffle tickets and will be drawing for all three prizes at 2:00 p.m. during this event.   

1st PRIZE  is a Google Home Unit 

2nd PRIZE is a Christmas Basket 

3rd PRIZE is a Handmade Doll package 

*Each Family will be issued one book of tickets and 

each book will be numbered and signed out. ALL books 

are to be returned to the office by November 14th re-

gardless of whether they are sold or not* 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PAC will also have our Santa’s Workshop  set up in the backroom at the Christmas Craft Fair on November 18th from 

11-3 for Kids Only!! 

We are looking for donations of new or slightly used items to offer as gifts for the children to buy for their parents. 

Children pay max        for each gift which is wrapped and tagged so they can surprise their parents at Christmas. 

Please contact Sidney Frank, or any PAC member, or drop donations off at the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Students are invited to Create a Christmas Poster for Santa’s Workshop!   

* Contest deadline: November 10, 2018  
* Be sure to include your name & phone number on the back of your poster 
* Be colourful & inventive and be sure to check out the dates, times, location, prices  
etc. & add this information to your poster. 
* Winner gets 1st choice of 2 presents before anyone else gets in the workshop. 

PAC Christmas Raffle 
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Congratulations to our Cross Country Team 
 

Sea View School was well represented at this year’s Cross Country Meet in Sointula.  We took nine stu-

dents, ranging from grade 3 to 7.  Six of our nine students placed top six in their races!  The day started 

with the Tyke girls race and our very own Kessler (gr 4) was the first of forty three girls to cross the finish 

line, setting a great pace for the day.  The last student race of the day was the bantam boys race where 

Zach (gr. 7)broke the bantam record with a time of 11:16 for the 2.7 km run.  Congratulations Zach on this 

incredible accomplishment and congratulations to all of our other runners for representing our school with 

such class, determination and hard work!  All of runners finished strong and with smiling faces.  Thank you 

to all of our parents who helped transport, supervise and cheer on our students!   

 

1120 Nigei St. 

PO Box 260 

Port Alice, BC  V0N 2N0 

“Working together we strive to ensure individual student 

development through effective education, creating a com-

munity of learners in a changing world.” 

Sea View Elementary/Jr. Secondary School 

Phone: 250-284-3315 

Fax: 250-284-3232 

www.svejss.edublogs.org  


